
After such  an experience as  the SOPHIA Comenius Project was ,  it is difficult even to 

express  a general appreciation, not only because  all of us  liked the different aspects of 

the project,  but also because when recollecting memories, the feelings that come to our 

mind are predictably contrasting: the pleasure of having the house again to ourselves and 

, at the same time, the nostalgia for our Dutch host, the desire to stay in The Netherlands 

for at least one month and the (honestly very little) need of going back to our ordinary 

life. … 

 

What is incontrovertible is the fact that we will never again have such a wonderful 

opportunity to meet new friends, learn new things, know new cultures, acquire more 

skills for the future and a unique knowledge of ourselves, and have a great time like this.  

And even though we may have had also some difficulties, we got over them  

We will remember this experience for ever also because of the sense of communion 

created in those ten days. Moreover some of us are still in contact with their Dutch 

friends and we are  likely to meet again very soon.  

 

Elisa 

 


